
22/11/2019 

MR Anthony Raco 
24 Tabalum RD 
BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093 
anthonyraco@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1233 - 22 Tabalum Road BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093

Hi team,
I am very concerned that the addition of rooms and balcony on the western face will protrude 
past the front line of our house.This causes concern of privacy and obstruction of views.
It is suggested that the total front line of the addition meets in line with our property.This will 
then cause for no undue concern. 

Sent: 22/11/2019 9:52:42 AM
Subject: Online Submission


